
 

            

Date: 10th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

    This Friday 13th November, sees the return 

of the annual nationwide charity ‘Children in Need’, and due to 

obvious circumstances, it will be a much more subdued one. 

Usually we have the children dress up for a donation, with an 

assembly at the end of the day to celebrate their efforts and 

how much money we have raised. However, this year we are 

solely asking for voluntary donations. Children will need to wear 

their full school uniform as they will be having their school 

photos taken this day too.   

There will be a large picture of Pudsey Bear in each corridor in 

the hope that each one will be covered in coins. Children 

should line up their donations on the picture themselves, and 

money will be counted on Monday 16th November. 

In addition, there will be an opportunity to donate by simply 

putting coins into a bucket, which will be strategically placed at 

the three school entrances in the morning. 

These are tough times, both emotionally and financially, we are 

grateful for anything that is received.    

Thank you, 

 

Mr L Taylor   


